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1.0. INTRODUCTION 

1.1. This report is to inform Members about one new appeal that has been lodged with the 
Scottish Government’s Directorate for Planning and Environmental Appeals (DPEA). 

2.0      NEW PLANNING APPEAL 

2.1. APPEAL 0512 (ERC reference 2014/0621/ADV; DPEA reference ADV-220-2000) relating 
to the display of an internally illuminated advertisement hoarding at 173/175 Fenwick Road, 
Giffnock. This is the site opposite the Whole Foods store on Fenwick Road where there is 
an existing advertisement hoarding. The application was approved, but a condition was 
added relating to the maximum level of illumination allowed. The applicant believes that a 
higher level of illumination should be permitted during day-time hours and has therefore 
lodged an appeal.  

3.0. RECOMMENDATION 

3.1. Members are asked to note the above. 
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